
State of Florida 

DATE: March 4,2008 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Beth W. Salak, Director, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
Adam J. Teitzman, Attorney Supervisor, Office of the General Counselfi ' 

RE: Docket No. 070655-TX - Request for cancellation of CLEC Certificate No. 7497 by 
Deland Actel, Inc., effective December 3 1, 2007.. 

This docket was established to handle the company's request for cancellation. On 
January 30, 2008, Order No. PSC-08-0071-PAA-TX was issued, which required payment of the 
2007 Regulatory Assessment Fee. According to the order, the company had until February 20, 
2008, to respond. No response was received, therefore, on February 26, 2008, Order No. PSC- 
08-01 2 1 -CO-TX was issued. 

Accordingly, this docket should be lose and the company's CLEC certificate should be 
cancelled with an effective date of Decemb h" r 3 1, 2007. Please contact Paula Isler at 41 3-6502 if 
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you have any questions. 

cc: Office of the General Counsel (McKay) 
Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement (Isler) 


